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Reference is made to the interim results announcement of Baguio Green Group Limited (the 

“Company”) for the six months ended 30 June 2014 (the “Interim Results Announcement”) 

dated 29 August 2014.  Save as defined herein, terms used in this announcement shall have the 

same meanings as used in the Interim Results Announcement. 

 

The board of the Company has noted an inadvertent typographical mistake on the first line of the 

third paragraph on page 19 of the Interim Results Announcement and would like to clarify that in 

June 2014, the Group obtained a HK$21.6 million instead of HK$26.1 million, 2-year contract 

from the Government to collect recycled plastics, papers and metal from approximately 3,000 

“Three-colored Recycle Bins” distributed all over Hong Kong. 

 

Save as disclosed above, all other information in the Interim Results Announcement remains 

unchanged.   
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Hong Kong, 1 September 2014 

 
As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Mr. Ng Wing Hong, Ms. Ng Yuk Kwan Phyllis, 

Mr. Ng Wing Chuen, Ms. Leung Shuk Ping, Ms. Chan Shuk Kuen and Ms. Cheung Siu Chun as executive 

directors of the Company and Mr. Sin Ho Chiu, Dr. Law Ka Hung and Mr. Lau Chi Yin Thomas as 

independent non-executive directors of the Company. 


